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English 

In English, the children will be reading 
different Greek Myths. They will read 
‘Pandora’s box’ ‘The Minotaur’ and 
‘Perseus and the Gorgon’s Head.’ The 
children will have lots of opportunities 
to complete writing pieces about these 
stories. They will also complete a non-
fiction piece of writing about Greek 
Gods and Heroes. 

 
Mathematics 

Your child will be learning place value 
into the millions. They will also practise 
addition, subtraction, multiplication 
and division reasoning questions. We 
will also be looking different fraction 
calculations and converting 
measurements.  

History 

This half term, the children will be 
learning all about the Ancient Greeks in 
History. They will have the opportunity 
to learn about different Greek Gods and 
Goddesses, differences between modern 
and Ancient Greece and about the 
Ancient Greeks impact upon our lives 
now. 

 Music/Art 

In music, the children will be learning 
about different types of jazz music. 
They will use a variety of instruments in 
these lessons to learn about pitch, 
rhythm and beat. 
In Art, the children will be learning how 
to sketch everyday objects and plants. 
They will also be sculpting their own 
clay pot based on Ancient Greek 
designs. 
 

Dear parents/guardians, 

This half term the children will be 
completing lots of fun and 
interesting activities. 

P.E. is on Wednesday so your child 
will need the correct kit in school on 
that day. They will bring it home the 
same day. 

Please ensure that your child reads 
regularly and takes time to study the 
knowledge organisers for Geography 
Science and Maths. 

The children will be bringing a 
spelling book home with their own 
list of spellings to learn. They will be 
tested on their spellings every week 
and then given a new spelling list to 
learn.  

It is vital that your child continues to 
practise times tables and associated 
division facts regularly. 

Many thanks, 

Miss Griffin and Miss Dunnett  
 

Science 

This half term the children will be 
exploring the question- ‘Can I compare 
and group everyday materials based 
on their properties?’ They will learn 
about which materials are best for 
certain jobs through different types of 
investigations.  

Religious Education/RHE 

In RE, the children will be learning 
about how Christians worship and pray. 
 
In RHE, there will be a focus on how to 
manage conflict, the community and 
how to deal with death and grieve.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical Education 

This half term the children will be 
completing football lessons in PE. They 
will learn how to pass and dribble the 
ball and play football games. 

Computing 

The children will be completing 
different activities about how to stay 
safe online and they will also be 
creating their own databases.  


